
Dear Participants and Staff

 You are cordially invited to the World Café 

Engendering change 
 
12:30 – 15:30 on Tuesday, 10 July 2012
ICT Discovery, 2nd Floor, Montbrillant building

The World Café is a welcoming, informal 
way to host vibrant collaborative 
conversations in which each participant is 
actively involved. Small discussion tables 
facilitate dialogue and foster the emergence 
of creative thinking and innovative ideas.

It will be an excellent opportunity for  
ITU Member States and ITU Staff to  
share views in rich discussions around 
the theme of gender perspective and 
mainstreaming in our organization.  
The event will be opened by ITU  
Secretary-General Dr Hamadoun I. Touré.  
A light lunch will be provided.

Please reply by Friday 6 July  
to gendergroup@itu.int

ITU’s World Café 
Council 2012
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